
 

 

 Anne Dyer & Daniel O’Reilly Foundation  

ADDOR   

November 2023 

                        “  

                   Anne Dyer                                                      Daniel O’Reilly 

 
ADDOR is pleased to announce a grant in support of the continued 
fight against Huntington’s disease (HD), providing financial 
assistance for an HD sufferer Sarah Day. 
 
 Sarah Day   
 
Sarah now 57 is a single lady living with her dog Buddy in York, North Yorkshire. She was 
diagnosed with Huntington’s disease some 10 years ago. Sarah inherited HD from her mum.   
 
Sarah previously worked as a classroom assistant and enjoyed her work and socialising. She 
now enjoys yoga, pilates (a workout to improve strength, flexibility and balance), spending 
time with her dog Buddy and attending a local HD support group.                         

  
Sarah has struggled with the recent cost of living crisis, sadly falling into energy debt. She is 
with an energy provider that does not offer the Warm Home Discount. This coupled with 
rising costs of living and rising energy costs have caused the energy debts. If the debts can be 
paid she can move to an energy provider that offers the Warm Home Discount which will help 
to prevent the situation continuing in the future. 
 

 



ADDOR is very pleased to provide a grant of £400 to Sarah to help 

her with her energy bills and improve quality of life at this difficult 

time.  We only wish we could do more. 

Sarah wrote when notified of the grant “Thank you so much for your help and 
understanding”. 

Justine Duffy HDA representative wrote “Amazing thank you so much to all at ADDOR”.  

If you would like to help us in the continuing fight to 
defeat HD, fund research and help other HD sufferers 
and their families. 
 

Please donate to ADDOR at addor.co.uk 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 


